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Park Team’s Ongoing
Commitment to

Holbeach’s Outdoor
Spaces

The Park Team continues to go
above and beyond in maintaining
and enhancing our community’s
outdoor spaces. Their dedication
ensures that Holbeach remains a

welcoming and well-kept
environment for all.

This week, alongside their regular
duties, the team is focusing on the
upkeep of the Holbeach High Street
War Memorial—an iconic landmark

that stands as a tribute to those
who served. Their ongoing efforts
help preserve this important site,

ensuring it remains a place of
reflection and remembrance for

years to come.
We extend our gratitude to the Park
Team for their hard work, making a
meaningful impact on our town’s

appearance and community pride.
Work will continue on the memorial
as part of their commitment to its

upkeep.
Residents are encouraged to take a

moment to appreciate the
outstanding efforts of the team and

enjoy the beautifully maintained
spaces across Holbeach.

Celebrating Success at Holbeach Parish
Council!

Holbeach Parish Council is proud to celebrate the achievements of two
outstanding team members who have recently completed their

qualifications.
First, a huge congratulations to Ed, who began his journey with us as an

apprentice and has successfully passed his Level 3 Business
Administration qualification. With his dedication and hard work, Ed has
now secured a full-time position as Archives & Administration Assistant

—a fantastic milestone in his career. Well done, Ed!
We also extend our congratulations to Park Team Member Pete, who
joined us last year and has now completed his PA1 Principles of Safe

Handling and Application of Pesticides and PA6 qualification for using
pesticides with handheld applicators, such as knapsack sprayers. His

commitment to ensuring safe and effective practices in park
maintenance is commendable—well done, Pete!

We are incredibly proud of Ed and Pete for their hard work and
dedication, and we look forward to seeing their continued contributions

to our team and community.

Pump Track Installation Moves Forward with
Official Appraisal at Carter’s Park

Holbeach Parish Council is excited to announce the next step in the development of the highly
anticipated Pump Track at Carter’s Park. A professional company has been commissioned to

conduct an official appraisal for the installation, ensuring the project is carefully assessed and
planned to meet community needs.

This marks an important milestone in bringing this dynamic recreational facility to Holbeach,
providing a dedicated space for cycling enthusiasts of all ages and skill levels. The Parish Council

remains committed to keeping residents informed and will provide updates as the project
progresses.

Stay tuned for further developments as we work towards delivering this exciting new addition to
Carter’s Park!
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